
Now in its eleventh year, the LITHF’s objective is to recognize, honor 
and preserve the contributions, accomplishments, and dedication of  
historical figures or current leaders in science or technology who have 
had, or are having, an impact.  The event will be an evening reception on 
March 6, 20123at the Garden City Hotel, Garden City, New York.  It 
will begin with a cocktail reception and food stations at 6:00 pm  
followed by coffee and cake during the Induction Ceremony at 7:30 pm.  
 
This year’s inductees have not been selected yet.  Nominations will be re-
ceived up until end of business on November 26, 2012.  Inductees will be 
notified by December 10, 2012. Those nominated should be well known 
in their individual fields and as leaders of technology on Long Island.    
 
We also present an Entrepreneur Award to an outstanding person who 
has harvested their technology business ideas on Long Island, leading to 
the creation of jobs and demonstrating their commitment to making Long 
Island a leader in technology businesses.  
 
Sponsorships are available for this  scholarship fundraising event. Tables 
can also be purchased as well as individual tickets. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact Kathleen Ferrell at 
631.632.4625 or e-mail to kathleen.ferrell@stonybrook.edu.    
 
 


